
 

39919 129th Avenue E 
Eatonville, WA 98328 

www.uppernisquallysportsmensclub.com 
 
Dear Lifetime Member, 
 
Thank you for supporting our club for so many years. 
 
Over the past, we have lost contact with some of the Lifetime members.  In hopes of making 
contact again, we are asking all Lifetime members to complete the enclosed form. 
 
This will help us update our records and have accurate membership counts. 
 
If you know of a Lifetime member, please touch base with them and see that they received 
this letter and form.  If not, please share this information or ask them to contact me.   
 
The form can be mailed back to the club, dropped by the club, or emailed back to me. 
 
Please complete it even if you believe that I have all of your current information. 
 
I look forward to hearing your club stories. 
 
Again, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Debra Reinke 
Reinkeconsulting.debra@gmail.com 
 
 
 


